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Dear Ruemel Panglao and Olivia Boo,  
 
    We have just received a notice of public hearing for December 10, 2020, 12:30pm.  Item 2 on the agenda regards new 
construction and tree removal on Sierra Street (Monica Rodriguez, PLN2019-00378, Sierra Street, Montara (but really 
Moss Beach)).   
 
    Our comment:  If it makes any difference, we would just like to express our hearty support of the tree removal.  For 
years they have blocked a significant section of our ocean view, and we'd love to get it back. 
 
    Thanks, 
         Doug and Donna McCurdy 
         834 Tierra Alta 
 
 
  
 
 


